
Annual Reports for Clopton APM - May 2019 to May 2021 
 
 
Communications: 
 
 
Clopton eNews: cloptonnews@gmail.com 
  
The CloptonNews email service continues.  It was a useful tool during the covid-19 
lockdowns to keep everyone in touch and provide local information.  We currently 
have exactly 100 local residents on our circulation list. 
 
Clopton now has a Facebook page, which is helpful for getting local information 
around quickly, and for those who haven’t signed up to the eNews. 
 
 

 
 
Clopton Website: www.clopton.onesuffolk.net  
 
The last 2 years have seen very little change to the Clopton website.  
 
During the year 2020 to 2021, items on the Events pages were removed from the 
calendar as Covid-19 saw the cancellation of all bookings at the village hall.   
 
The Parish Clerk has continued to maintain the Parish Council pages, posting 
notices;  the agenda and minutes of Parish Council meetings.          
       
The website maintenance charge, payable to Onesuffolk.net, remains at £60.00 p.a.  
(14 April 2021). 
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Clopton Hobbies Group 
 
Meetings of the Clopton Hobbies and Social Morning were suspended this year but 
we are hoping to get together again in July. 
 
This year we have kept in touch with weekly Zoom meetings and have found them a 
welcome source of support during a difficult time. 
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